
From: Berry, Charles <c berry@ci.lompoc.ca.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 3:39 PM 
To: Samir J. Abdelnour <5Abde1nour@hansonbridgett.com>; Pannone, Joseph <jpannone@awattorneys.com> 
Cc: Christine Wong <cwong@algcorp.com; Chon, Dong Hyun <d chon@ci.lompoc.ca.us>; Moore, Julie 
<JMoore@ci.lompoc.ca.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Lompoc Kidney Center 
Importance: High 

Good afternoon, Samir, et al, 

The City has agreed to postpone the hearing on LAKC's appeals of the subject Rulings on Reconsideration until May 18, 
2021, based on the understanding LAKC will comply with the following: 

• Provide a definitive timeline for installation of the upgraded water softener, including performance 
specifications. 

o Copy of contract must be provided. 
o Timeline due to City no later than May 11, 2021. 

• Provide a definitive timeline for installation of a representative sample point that provides 24-hour access for 
city personnel. 

o Must include a flow meter. 
o Timeline due to City no later than May 11, 2021. 

• Within 10-days of installation of sample point, a sample will be drawn in the presence of the City. 
o Lab report from an independent laboratory, will be provided to the City within 72-hours of receiving 

sample results. 

• Provide-month\y-samplirrg-and mcrnitoringreports to City, begrnning not more than 30-days after the installation 
of the representative sample point. 

If those conditions are timely met and LAKC agrees, then the May 18th date will be continued again until June 
isv. Compliance with the above conditions will not be not considered responses to the requirements of LAKC's 
outstanding NOV and compliance schedule. 

Sincerely, 
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C.J. Berry 
Utility Director 
City of Lompoc 
100 Civic Center Plaza 
Lompoc, CA 93436 
805-875-8299 
c be1Ty@ci.lompoc.ca.us 

e,._.,.,,.­ 
LO: POC 

From: Samir J.Abdelnour<SAbdelnour@hansonbridgett.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 20213:58 PM 
To: Pannone, Joseph <jpannone@awattorneys.com> 
Cc: Berry, Charles <c berry@ci.lompoc.ca.us> 
Subject: RE: Lompoc Kidney Center 

Joe and CJ, 

The Lompoc Artificial Kidney Center (LAKC) requests that the City of Lompoc reschedule the hearing 
on LAKC's appeals for May 18, 2021. Please confirm receipt of this request. 

Thank you, 
Samir Abdelnour 
Counsel for LAKC 

Sent with BlackBerry Work (www.blackberry.com) 

2 


